
From: Charles Ivor 

To: <cobsupport@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 11/28/2017 1:28 PM

Subject: Gualala Municipal Advisory Board

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to request that you consider me for another term of service on the GMAC. Please send any applications for reappointment.

Thank you,

Charles Ivor




